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DPR KOREA DELEGATION VISITS IMLI

On 9 December 2008, a delegation from the DPR Korea Maritime Administration headed by Mr. Jon Ki Chol, Deputy Director-General, paid a courtesy visit to the Institute. They were welcomed by the Director, Professor David Attard who recognized the importance of the relationship between DPR Korea and IMLI and the key role those students enrolling the LL.M programme play to the further strengthening of these relationships. Professor Attard then introduced them to the students of IMLI class 2008 – 2009.
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Mr. Jon Ki Chol, Professor David Attard and IMLI class 2008/2009


Mr. Jon Ki Chol thanked Professor Attard and the students for their welcome and acknowledged the great role IMLI plays in the development of international maritime law. Mr. Jon Ki Chol stated, inter alia, that:

“The full and effective implementation of IMO Conventions and Protocols is guaranteed by national maritime laws. In this respect, IMLI has a very important mission. Indeed, we are very impressed by IMLI’s activities and we are fully confident of its further growth and development”.

This academic year DPR Korea is represented by Mr. Jo Se Gwan and Mr. Choe Kun Song. 
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